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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Christmas Performances 

Congratulations to the children in Classes One, Two and Three for their outstanding performances. 

We are really proud of them all. 

Class One, ‘The Sleepy Shepherd’ 

 

Class Two, ‘Are We Nearly There Yet?’ 
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Class Three, ‘Scrooge’ 

 

 ‘The Snowman’ Polka Dot Concert 

The children enjoyed experiencing this immersive story telling experience through music and 

singing along to ‘Walking in the Air’. 

   

Whole School, Tuesday 14th December, Ice Skating, Tarka Tennis Centre 

Your child will need their school PE kit please ensure that they wear a pair of trousers rather 

than shorts or skirts. 

Please note that your child/children will need to be collected from the Leisure Centre car park at 

3.20 pm.  After school club provision will be unavailable on this day. 

Class Three and Four, Mouth Guards for Hockey 

The children will have hockey coaching in the spring term, please ensure that your child’s mouth 

guard is in school next week.  

The school will provide mouth guards for the children in Year Three who haven’t experienced 

hockey yet. 



Wednesday 15th December, Christmas Meal for the Children 

This will be a non-school uniform day for all children.  

Covid-19 

Adults are encouraged to rapid Covid-19 test twice a week to help stay ahead of the virus. 

Test at home, report online each time, whether it is positive, negative or void.   

The most important symptoms of COVID-19 are recent onset of any of the following: a new 

continuous cough; a high temperature or a loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or 

smell. For most people, COVID-19 will be a mild illness. However, if you have any of the symptoms 

above, even if your symptoms are mild, stay at home and arrange to have a test. 

In accordance with government guidance if your child has coronavirus symptoms please keep them 

at home and always seek a PCR test. Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests should not be used on 

children under the age of 11 years old or on people with symptoms. 

Primary School Admissions for September 2022 

The admissions team have asked us to remind all that the primary school admissions closing date 

is at midnight on 15th January 2022. 

The Freedom Centre  

We are now collecting donations of food items for the Freedom Centre. Thank you for generosity 

at this time of year, you do make a huge difference to vulnerable people. 

Kind regards, 
 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 
 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Tuesday 14th December Whole School Ice Skating, Tarka Tennis Centre 

Wednesday 15th December Whole School, Clive PiG, Festive Storytelling 

Christmas Meal for the Children 

Friday 17th December Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 4th January First Day of Term 

 


